St Bridget's Catholic Primary School

Weekly Newsletter

Friday 31st March 2023



We made it!

We made it to the end of Spring Term. Thank you to everyone for their hard work throughout the last 5 weeks. Make sure you have fun, relax and stay safe over the Easter Holidays. We will see everyone back on Monday 17th April at 8:45am.

Easter Fair

This year, our Easter Fair was a huge success, thank you to everyone who donated to our raffle, tombola and cake sale.

Altogether we raised £1700.00 for our school – AMAZING!

ATTENDANCE RACE

Reception: 98.89% 1st Place

Year 1: 91.01%

Year 2: 98.33% 2nd Place

Year 3: 94.44%

Year 4: 96.69%

Year 5: 97.14%

Year 6: 97.65% 3rd Place

WHO WILL WIN THIS TERMS ATTENDANCE

RACE?

STARS OF THE WEEK!

Nursery: Eden Hewitson

Reception: Kellen Branthwaite

Year 1: Darcie-Leigh McKone

Year 2: Kalani Mitchell

Year 3: Dornubari Tordi

Year 4: Noah Jacques

Year 5: Olivia Edgar

Year 6: Mackenzie McGloin

WELL DONE EVERYONE - KEEP IT UP!

Quote of the Week!

"The great gift of Easter is hope." - Basil Hume



ATTENDANCE WINNER THIS TERM

This term, Year 5 have won the attendance race with 11 points – amazing results! Mrs Newby will sort out their prize for when we arrive back after half term.

Year 4 were behind with 6 points, Year 2 with 5.

Who will win next term?

NEW P.E. DAYS

Mondays – Year 1 and Year 3

Tuesdays – Year 2 and Year 6

Wednesdays - Reception, Year 3 and Year 6

Wednesdays – Swimming for Year 4 and 5
(MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW)

Forest School on Thursdays – Year 2





NAMES IN UNIFORM

Remember to put your child's name in their uniform, that way if something goes missing we are able to locate the missing uniform.

PARKING

Please can parents/carers be respectful of the residents, especially where you park when dropping off or collecting your child from school and nursery. Please do not block drives or park on double yellow lines/zig zag lines outside school.

MOBILE PHONES IN SCHOOL

Children are NOT allowed to bring/have mobile phones on the school premises, even if your child walks home from school.



CONTACT INFORMATION

Please keep us up to date with any new contact information.

ALLERGY WARNING

We are a kiwi and nut free school due to severe allergies, please be mindful of this.

COATS AND JACKETS

All children should come to school with a coat or a jacket in the colder, winter months.

PAID DINNERS

If your child has paid school meals, please ensure their dinner balance is topped up weekly on ParentMail. If your child's dinner balance is not kept up to date, you'll be asked to move them on to packed lunches.



BREAKFAST CLUB TIMES

Please note, if you book your child in to breakfast club from 7:00am you must arrive at 7:00am or after. If you book your child in from 8:00am you must **NOT** arrive before 8:00am. The cut off for your child to have breakfast is 8:20am.

DINNER ORDERING

Dinner ordering forms are sent out at the start of each week for the following week. You MUST complete the form with your child. The deadline for completion is every Friday at 12 noon. If you do not order your child's dinner for the week they will be given the hot option, without choice. You and your child must pick the choices together as we've had multiple incidents where children do not want what has been chosen for them.

ABSENCES

If your child is off school for any reason, please phone the school office to let either Miss McCabe or Mrs Parr aware of your child's absence, even if you've sent a message on Class Dojo.

Tel: 01946 820320

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk